
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have now started our netball and football fixtures 

so please read the reports below written by Ella R & 

Finlay S, Horowitz Class about our matches from 

earlier this week. 

 

Christ Church Vs Morgans Primary School 

Netball—On Thursday 6th October Christ Church 

Netball Team took part in a match against Morgans 

School.  9 people were selected.  With an amazing 

result of 11-1 Christ Church were so happy and 

showed great sports man ship.  As their Captain I 

believe that we played fantastically as a team.  A 

great start to the season! 

Football—It was a good match.  Eddie was in goal, 

he was great  in goal for the first half.  0-0 half time.  

Fraser came on and Eddie went off.  About a minute 

through the second half we scored an own goal.  1-0 

Morgans.  Then Morgans had a break through our 

defence and scored another. 2-0 Morgans.  The ball 

went to Hayden we all thought he would pass, but 

he shot.  It went over the keeper and into the top 

corner.  “What a goal”. 2-1 Morgans. They broke 

through our defence twice and scored twice. End 

Score 4-1 Morgans. 

Ania Vaughan, Head Teacher 

 

Wed 12th—Spanish Day—wear red & yellow to 

school, voluntary contribution of £1 

Fri 14th—Shakespeare Class Assembly and Join Me 

Learn 

Fri 14th—Christ Church Chase—full letters in book 

bags 
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Dates for w/c 10th October 

Congratulations to the children that have been 

entered into the Golden Book this week:   

Rhiannon J—Horowitz Class 

Billy HS—Horowitz Class 

Natasha T—Tolkien Class 

Finlay C—Tolkien Class 

Jack OR—Shakespeare Class 

Tilly C—Fine Class 

Jack H—Potter Class 

On Monday 17th October, the PSA will be holding its 

Annual General Meeting (AGM) between 8-9pm at 

the School. 

 

Please come along to show your support and hear 

about what the PSA has achieved in 2015/16. We will 

also be discussing 

how the School would like the PSA to support certain 

projects for the coming year. 

 

The Winter Fayre will be held on Saturday 

19th November between 2-4pm and the PSA really 

needs volunteers to help on the day. 

We will need people to help set up and also run the 

various stalls.   

 

If you are available on the day or if  you have ever 

thought about joining the PSA please leave your 

details with the office or 

email psa@christchurch.herts.sch.uk 

Aged 6 Next Navy Blue Hoody with zip up from 

missing and a Ralph Lauren Blue girls body warmer 

with pink logo and floral lining.  Both went missing 

from the KS1 building earlier this week.  If found, 

please can they be handed in to the school office.  

Golden Book 

PSA News 

Lost Property  
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